
 
 
 
 

 

Criteria of making payments to Non-Executive Directors 

 

Overall remuneration should be reflective of the size of the Company, complexity of the 

sector/industry/company’s operations and the company’s capacity to pay the remuneration.  

Independent Directors ("ID") and Non-Independent Non- Executive Directors ("NED") may be 

paid sitting fees (for attending the meetings of the Board and of committees of which they 

may be members). Quantum of sitting fees may be subject to review on a periodic basis, as 

required.  

Within the parameters prescribed by law, the payment of sitting fees will be recommended 

by the NRC and approved by the Board.  

Overall remuneration (sitting fees) should be reasonable and sufficient to attract, retain and 

motivate Directors aligned to the requirements of the Company (taking into consideration the 

challenges faced by the Company and its future growth imperatives). 

 Overall remuneration practices should be consistent with recognised best practices.  

 


